SAC Meeting for 02/12/2019 Driftwood Elementary

Ms. Pomales opened the meeting with an update on SIP - No changes and updated needed. She follow-
up with recruitment of volunteers for FSA testing proctoring.

Mrs. Rashid spoke on behalf of the School Choice Enhancement Program. She introduced the members
of the School Project Team and shared that they were there to review all the new renovations that will
be taken place at our school from the SMART funds given to us. Mrs. Rashid also shared that many of
the renovations taking place where centrally focused on school safety and security.

Mrs. Helen Boyer reviewed her role and how she supports the process at Driftwood Elementary. She
introduced the member on the project team and their roles towards project completion. She
introduced Gary Williams- project manager from SBBC and Peters Xiggoros from the RDG Consulting
Design Team. Mrs. Boyer reviewed the phases of the project completion in addition to the schedule
timeline of each phase.

Mr. Xiggoros and Mr. Williams discussed the roofing projects for the school, HVAC Improvements and
SPE (if the school met the district requirements).

Mrs. Boyer shared other SMART projects that were taking place within the district and which ones ere
qualified for. She closed the meeting with questions/concerns and how stakeholders can stay
connected through the SBBC webpage.

Ms. Pomales adjourned the SAC meeting at 8:4 for SAF (School Advisory Forum) updates.

SAF Updates - Mrs. Alvarez gave SAF updates of the following: SAF Safer Places 2150, Emergency
Codes2120, Next South Area Meeting date at McArthur HS on 2/20/2019 at 6:30pm and ESE Advisory
Council Meeting on 2/20/2019 at Piper HS at 6:30 pm. She also mentioned the moment of silence in
remembrance of the Stoneman Douglas HS at 10:17 district wide.

Next SAC Meeting will be held on Tuesday, March 12/2019 at 7:30 in the Media Center.



